
Join the Alexandria School Board Budget 
Advisory Committee 

 

Want to Get Involved in Important Issues Impacting Our Schools? We invite 

you to join the Alexandria School Board Budget Advisory Committee (BAC) 
 

BAC is a volunteer committee that advises and supports the School Board by making recommendations 

on policies and practices related to Alexandria City Public Schools budget. It also advises the School 

Board on the degree to which the budget supports best fiscal practices and the Board’s priorities. 

 

Participating in the BAC allows members to  

• Gain insight into the budgetary priorities for educational programming, school staffing, building 

modernization, and more. 

• Provide input into community engagement and communications regarding the budget. 

• Offer recommendations regarding budget priorities, engagement between City and ACPS leaders, 

and opportunities for improving the Division’s overall success.   

 

We are looking for: 

• Members from across the City of Alexandria, representing the broad diversity of communities, 

backgrounds, and perspectives that makes our City and Schools thrive. 

• Members representing many viewpoints, including students, parents, educators and other 

professionals or business representatives, who can inform the school division’s work. 

 

The BAC meets once-per month at ACHS to discuss relevant issues, as well as interacts with other key 

community leaders and groups. 

 

Participation in BAC is a great way to meet other community members committed to excellence in our 

schools and positively contribute to that vision. 

 

To learn more and/or apply for membership, scan the following: 

 


